
Myers, Jeanie

From: Ashley A. Borges

Sent: 2021/03/05 3:38 PM

To: City Clerks Office; Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]28 Zachary drive APPLICATION #A-2021-0023 WARD #2

I Ashley Borges is writing this letter of rejection for the APPLICATION #A-2021-0023 on behalf of my in-laws Antonio and
Maria Ferreira who are a elderly couple living at the dwelling of 30 Zachary Brampton, Ontario for the last 20+Years. For

Reasons being improper upkeep of property which includes but not limited to not maintaining snow removal garbage

removal and front/back yard maintenance. We have observed more then 6 Individuals living at the residence with no

concern of noise levels for their surrounding neighbours past 11 pm. We fear that with giving access to the basement

from a separate entrance will result the Potential increase of more individuals residing at the residence. With large
capacity of individuals living in the home we fear that we will not be able to maintain proper social distancing and

COVID regulations with any one from the residence and potential construction workers.

Sincerely

Ashley Borges

II Pelham park gardens Toronto, Ontario


